Mahoning Valley Olde Car Club, Inc.

Dear Friends,

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:
Saturday, April 1, Club meeting, 7:00 p.m., Austintown Senior Center, Austintown,

Monday, April 3, 9:00 a.m., Breakfast get-together, Corner Restaurant, Lipkey Rd. at Mahoning (Rt. 18)
Saturday, April 15, 5:00 p.m. Dinner get-together at Roby Lee’s Restaurant, Newton Falls

Tuesday, A, April 18, 6:30 p.m. Board Meeting, Wedgewood Pizza, Raccoon Road.

Spring is here! And with it we can anticipate warmer weather. That means we can take
our cars out and go places. Here are two for you to consider. Other trips are being planned for
our club this summer.

OK. Let’s see a show of hands. How many of you have never attended a Tuesday night
MVOCC car cruise? Ok. Next question: Why not? Tuesday night cruises will begin Tuesday,
May 9, 5:00 — 8:00 at the DeBartolo Commons (former site of Sears in Southern Park Mall), and
each Tuesday following into September, weather permitting. Through the 50/50 drawings, we
collect money to donate to a family with a child with a medical problem and many medical bills.
This year we were able to give our recipient’s family $2700. We also give money to Hospice of
the Valley, and will be working with the Hope Foundation in their mission to help children with
medical issues. It is a time to get together with other club members, look around at all the
fabulous cars there, and enjoy an evening out in our wonderful summer weather. Food is
available for purchase at Double Bogey’s Restaurant on the premises.

There are many ways you can volunteer to help with the cruise: help set up the tables and
tents (if needed), be an entrance worker to register incoming cars, help collecting for 50/50
drawing, put out signs directing to entrance, provide door prizes to be given away through the
evening, be an encouragement to those working. Or you can just come, sit, and enjoy the
evening and the fabulous music, (but ALL volunteers are appreciated!). Come out and be a part
of this year’s Tuesday night Car Cruises.

NEWSLETTER: If you are receiving your newsletter via US mail, and you wish to switch to
email, please notify me at jaysbest@sbcglobal.net, or call me at 330-623-3950. Or if you are
receiving it by email and you wish to receive it by snail mail, also contact me at this email
address, or by phone.

SATURDAY NIGHT DINNERS - Our Saturday night dinner get-together will be April 15
(Saturday) at Roby Lee’s Restaurant, 425 Ridge Road (rt. 534) in Newton Falls at 5:00 p.m.
Food is ordered from regular menu at the restaurant.

Beulah Eastman, Secretary
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